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Important dates-Summer 
Term 2022 

September 14th – Year 1 visit the library 

September 14th – coffee mornings start 
in the family centre – every 2 weeks 

19th September – After School Clubs 
begin 

23rd—Jeans for Genes Day 

21st September – Pakiki Theatre in – 
Who wants to be an Olympian 

27th September – Wonderdome 

28th September – Dan the Skipping Man 

3rd October - Y4 visit City Hall 

10th October – Year 1 Autumn walks 

13th October – Harvest Festival for par-
ents 

18th October – Year 5 Egyptian         
workshops 

18th October – Brass Day 

21st October last day of Autumn 1 

Please note all information regarding 
dates, policies and the curriculum can 
be found on our website at 
www.www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

Head Teacher Update 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Welcome back to a new term and a new academic year. I hope you all had a 
restful Summer holiday. The end of term was extremely busy with all the ac-
tivities that took place including our 125th Anniversary and our Ofsted. We are still 
awaiting the report from Ofsted. 
 
We have lots of activities arranged for this term so please keep a look out on the    
newsletter, Parent Mail and Marvellous Me for updates. Our website also hosts the 
dates and photos of all our adventures at New City. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to email us at info@newcity.boleyntrust.org  
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Stone 

Attendance and Punctuality 

As the new year begins we want to ensure 
that everyone attends school every day 
and arrives to school on time. If we have 
any concerns about your child’s           
attendance and punctuality we will contact 
you. If you need any support please do 
contact us. 

Our times are: 

Start of the Day 

Lining up in the playgrounds at 8:20. The 
bell will go at 8:25 and learning starts at 
8:30 

End of the Day 

The gates will open at 2:50. Please make 
arrangements to collect your child. We do 
offer an after school provision . Details 
can be found on our website or contact 
the school office or Wendy. https://
www.newcity.boleyntrust.org/our-clubs 

Summer School 

This year we ran a very successful Summer School with the help of Nike and Open 
Doors. Our staff really supported the children throughout the 3 weeks and the feed-
back from the children was extremely positive. Please see some photos below. There 
are more on our website.  

 



 

Week 3 Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

Friday  

 

Main Choice Falafel with 
Lemon & Herb 

CousCous 

Chicken Fajitas with 
Rice 

Roast Turkey, Roast, 
Potatoes, Gravy 

Chicken Sausage 
Hot Dog with 

Potato Wedges 

Fish In Batter with 
Chips and Tomato 

Sauce 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

Cheese and  
Tomato Pizza 

Vegetable          
Enchiladas with Rice 

Lentil and Basil Puff 
Pastry, Roast Potatoes 

and Gravy 

Vegan Sausage 
Hot Dog with 

Potato Wedges 

Cheese and Red 
Pepper Frittata 

with Chips 

Sides  

 

Green Beans 

Carrot and 
Beetroot Slaw 

Coleslaw 

Sweetcorn 

Carrot 

Broccoli 

Sweetcorn 

Tomato Salsa 

Peas 
 

Baked Beans 

 

Dessert 

Lemon and 
Mixed Berry 

Cake 

Raspberry Jelly and 
Mandarins 

Fresh Fruit and    
Yoghurt Station 

Pineapple Loaf 
with Custard 

Chocolate       
Shortbread 

Jacket Potatoes, Salad Selection, Fresh Fruit and Yoghurt are available every day. Baguettes/Sandwiches are also available 

Star of the Week 

RG—Iram  RS—Darnell          
RT—Aleena 1P–Robert 1F— Hayat       

2U–Harry  2DR–Amina 2DA—Aiza 3Bu–Tianna   
3Bi– Michelle 3G–Nusrat 4M– Areeb 4T–Ayaa    
4P–Ayaan   5R–Iana 5S– Davis 5K - Sarah               
6JAE– Adil 6C—Isofareh  6W— Afrin          
Learning Hub—Yasin 

 

Mr Freeland’s Book Review 
Dinos Don’t Give Up 

 
Dinah the Diplodocus is a bit of a star: she finds 
everything easy, from baking to learning the 
alphabet. And, even though Dinah always wins at 
everything, she also has tons of friends because 
she’s nice enough to help others out when they 
don’t understand something, and she cheers 
them on when they do. So, when a surfing compe-
tition comes to town, Dinah assumes she’s going 
to be tip top. All you have to do is hop on the 
board, right? Yet, when surfing doesn’t go her 
way, Dinah realises that perhaps there are some 
things that she needs support to do – including a 
great big cuddle from her friends. This is a book 
that’s perfect for the kid who tends to excel at 
most things: sometimes, when those kids come up 
against something that doesn’t come naturally, 
there can be frustration at the relatively new 
experience of not ‘getting it’ straight away. 
Halls’ gentle rhyming text 
makes sure to celebrate 
Dinah for all her wonder-
ful qualities, and remind 
us that all we need when 
the going gets tough is a 
hug and a bit of encour-
agement – exactly as Di-
nah gives to her friends 
without hesitation.  

 

Summer Reading Challenge—2022—Gadgeteers  

All our children have access to Plaistow library with their library card. This will 
help all children take part in this year’s Summer Reading Challenge  
The challenge is to read 6 books over the holidays. They will get stickers and 
mini prizes in between: A Bookmark, A Chatterbox to make and a pencil. If they 
complete the challenge, they will receive a medal in the library and a certificate 
will be sent to their school. For children who are studying in Year 6 now, they 
can come to Plaistow Library to collect  their certificate. The official Challenge 
website contains author videos, games and more for children to enjoy during 
their summer holidays. The website is www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 

After School Clubs 

Our clubs will start from Monday 
September 19th. The details of all 
the clubs can be found at: https://
www.newcity.boleyntrust.org/our-
clubs/clubs-list 

Please ensure you boo a place to 
secure a place via the letters that 
have been sent out this week. 

 

 

School Uniform 

We expect all our children to arrive to school dressed in their red , black and 
white school uniform. Children must wear black shoes. If you have any       
unwanted New City school uniform we would be really grateful if you could 
drop into Wendy or the office as we would like to set up a uniform bank. If you 
need any support getting a school uniform please let us know! 

Details of the uniform can be found at: https://www.newcity.boleyntrust.org/
information-for-parents/parents-handbook 

 

 

Family Centre 

Our Family Centre has 
reopened with a range 
of activities for parents, carers and 
children under 3. Please check out 
our website at: 

https://
www.newcity.boleyntrust.org/
information-for-parents/family-
centre 

http://www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

